
 

EVENTS IN THE NURSERY 
 

Monday 29th April Back to School; Music with Louise Kelly 

 

Tuesday 30th April Music with Deirdre McBride, School of Music 

 

Thursday 2nd May Jump, Jiggle and Jive 

 1:30pm – Gardening Club (Session 1) 

 

Monday 6th & Tuesday 7th  SCHOOL CLOSED (Bank Holiday) 

 

Thursday 9th  1:30pm – Gardening Club (Session 2) 

 

Friday 10th               Hats and Shades Day! 

 

Monday 13th                Fitness Freddy will be back in school to help keep us fit, 

dancing to our favourite songs 

 

Tuesday 14th  Music with Deirdre McBride, School of Music 

 

Wednesday 15th  Sonal Sportz (Keep fit activities) 

 

Monday 20th  Music with Louise Kelly 

 

Tuesday 21st  Music with Deirdre McBride, School of Music 

 

Monday 27th  SCHOOL CLOSED (Bank Holiday) 

 

Tuesday 28th  Music with Deidre McBride, School of Music 

 School early closure (12:30pm) 

 

Mon 3rd - Thurs 6th June  Parent Teacher Meetings to discuss children’s 

Transition Reports. Look out for the ‘sign up’ sheet later 

to arrange a time that suits you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder: 

As part of our Child Protection Policy we are asking parents and visitors to avoid 

using their mobile phones while on the school premises. This is a very important 

issue and I appreciate your cooperation on this matter. Thank you.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A note for your diary 
On Friday 7th June we will have an End of Year Celebration day in the Nursery- 

all families invited  

More information to follow. 

 

On Friday 14th June we are planning our annual Nursery Trip to the Zoo. 

        We welcome parents (one adult per child) to join us for the final trip of the 

nursery year. A contribution of £6 per adult applies.  

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
This month we will be continuing to learn about mini-beasts and life cycles of frogs and 

butterflies. We will also be introducing the theme ‘under the sea’ and ‘starting big school’.  

Please get involved by continuing to sing the songs and poems from the mini-beast song 

sheet. We are also hoping the sun comes out and we can have lots of outdoor play and 

enjoy all our learning activities in our beautiful gardens and playground.  

 

• This month the children will become familiar with the Emotion feeling ‘Proud’.  

• In Numeracy we are learning all about patterns and it would be helpful if you could 

talk about different patterns with your child at home by looking around the home 

and local environment for patterns.  

• As part of our Self-help Independence programme we are encouraging children to 

become more confident outdoors on our play areas by developing their gross motor 

skills. We will be reinforcing how to hop, skip and jump, throw and catch and climb 

safely. This will help children prepare for outdoor activities in Year 1.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term 

               

It is very important 

that you make sure your child is protected 

against the sun before they come to Nursery 

in the warm weather. Please ensure that your 

child has sun cream/block and sun hat on 

when the weather is good.  Please also ensure 

that your child wears velcro trainers to 

school as the children have a lot of outdoor 

play involving climbing and riding bicycles 

etc.  Dresses are not suitable clothing for 

girls as they are a Safety risk.  All children 

– boys and girls - may wear shorts in the 

warm weather.  

                             

 

Hats and Shades Day 

 

 

As part of Sun Safety Awareness Week, 

we will be asking all children to wear their 

favourite hat and sunglasses into school on 

Friday 10th May. It is also a Non-Uniform 

Day so children can wear their favourite 

clothes. This is a fund-raising event and 

each child can contribute £1 towards 

Cancer fund  

for children.  

School Website 
We hope you are enjoying browsing our website and looking at all photos of the fun activities that 

are happening in the nursery. It also informs you of events and future dates. If you are having any 

difficulty finding the website just ask a member of staff to show you 

                                                  www.stmariagorettinursery.co.uk 

Early Finish! 
Tuesday 28th May: We will finish school at 12.30pm after dinners that day to allow the staff time to 

prepare for our Open Night on that evening. Thank you for your understanding. 

http://www.stmariagorettinursery.co.uk/

